
TAKE A SECOND LOOK
The Take a Second Look (tASL) water bird censuses will be conducted on 
March l6, April 13, and November 23. A heron census on J\ily 20 and a 
shorebird census on August 3 are also scheduled. Committed volunteers 
are needed, particularly for the latter two dates. Please contact Craig 
Jackson for additional information (861+-1917).
Summary reports of these census trips will appear periodically in Bird 
Observer, and more-detailed reports, including the data gathered, inter­
esting observations made on these trips, and articles examining the oc­
currence of various species in Boston Harbor, will be published regularly 
in the TASL Newsletter. If you woiild like to receive this newsletter and 
be on our mailing list, please send $1.00 to Craig Jackson, 531 Putnam 
Avenue, Cambridge, MA 02139.

For a gift that is thoughtfuiiy 
perfect for bird watching friends 
(or for yourself!), consider a year’s 
subscription to the exciting new 
national bi-monthly magazine. 
Bird Watcher’s Digest. It features 
the best in contemporary birding 
literature.

One can subscribe for a year 
(6 issues) by sending $7.50 to 
Bird Watcher’s Digest, Box IIO-M, 
Marietta,OH 45750 (add $2.00 for 
Canada and foreign).
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